
Are you missing your summer camp friends? Do you need 
something fun and exciting to do over winter break? How 
would you like the opportu-
nity to reconnect with camp 
friends and camp counselors 
during winter break? 

Registration is now 
open for our 2018 
Summer Camp 
Reunion! 

Join us for your favorite 
camp games, songs, crafts, 
camp fires and more!

If you attended a camp this 
summer and you have a 
friend who did not have the 
opportunity to join you, then bring them with you to the 
Summer Camp Reunion!

INFORMATION
Registration forms can be found 
on our website under “Camps” 
and “Summer Camp Reunion.” 
The cost of registration is $30 
per camper. Financial assis-
tance in the form of need-based 

scholarships is available from the Phoebe Needles Center. 
The Summer Camp Reunion will run from 1:00 p.m. on 
December 29th to 11:00 a.m. on December 30st. 
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"And there shall be a portion that you shall set apart, with a sanctuary in the middle of it." Ezekiel 48.8

The Phoebe 
Needles Center

SUMMER CAMP REUNION @ PHOEBE NEEDLES
DECEMBER 29TH-30TH for 6th - 10th Graders

Whenever you make any purchse on Amazon, you have an 
opportunity to help make a contribution to the Phoebe Neeedles 
Center. The more you spend, the larger the donation from 
Amazon to the Center. Go to smile.amazon.com to shop!

The Virginia Tech Student Affairs group doing low ropes chal-
lenges at the Phoebe Needles Center, August 2018.

THANKS to the many folks who contributed to the 
Summer Camp Scholarship Fund and made it 

     possible for so many youth to attend residential and day 
programs this summer.



Summer Camp 2018THE CENTER FOR 
LIFELONG LEARNING

October 9th

“A Framework for Civil Discourse about Race 
and Racism”

with Dr. Wornie Reed

November 13th

“How Can We Raise Our Children in a World
of Climate Change and Biodiversity Collapse?”

with Rev. Michael Bentley

December 11th

“A Phoebe Needles Christmas”
with TBA

The programs begin at 10:00 a.m. followed by a 
lunch at noon. To register, please call the Center by

 Friday noon the week before the program.

The Active Seniors Class
This is a light exercise class for seniors who would like to 
work on developing strength, mobility, and flexibility at their 
own pace. Participants will be able to use a chair during 
their exercises as well as have the option of opting out of 
any exercise they may not feel comfortable participating in.  
Classes will be Monday & Wednesday mornings from 
10:00 - 10:45 a.m. 

MUSIC IN THE MOUNTAINS
 @ PHOEBE NEEDLES

On November 17th, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., there will be a 
music program with Denny and Fair Robey and their 

children! There is no charge for the concert, but donations are 
accepted for the 2019 Summer Camp Scholarship Fund.

SUMMER CAMP 2018

Thank you to the 2018 summer residential camp 
staff for their hard work this successful season! 



Experience the beauty and serenity of the Blue Ridge Mountains today!
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Consider giving beyond 
your life through a bequest 

to the Phoebe Needles 
Center in your will.
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"Friends of Phoebe Needles"  is a quarterly publication of
The Phoebe Needles Center, Inc., a nonprofit organization located at

 732 Turners Creek Road; Callaway, Virginia  24067  (540) 483-1518 
or (800) 848-1677. Email PNCenter@gmail.com

Web site: www.PhoebeNeedles.org
 All gifts are fully tax deductible.


